ebXML Registry Telecon Minutes, June 14, 2007
Attendees:

Kathryn

Farrukh

Monica
1.
Approval of Minutes


Deferred

2.
Minute taker


Kathryn

3. 
REST Subcommittee status


Report deferred

4. 
Report for Webinar 

Kathryn and Farrukh reported that the webinar went very well, with smooth deliveries and no technical difficulties. There were a number of very good questions from the audience.  Approximately 75 were registered for the webinar although we do not know how many were actually dialed in. We will get the final numbers from Dee in the near future. In addition, we have the option of sending a very short questionnaire to the attendees for follow-up. We will need to discuss this more with Dee at a future meeting.  Monica reported that she attended the other webinars, and that they all went very well. There were approximately 40 attendees on the Tuesday webinar.  
5.
Approval of Errata Documents

The public comment period closed for the errata documents without any new comments.  Farrukh made the motion to approve the errata documents as Committee Approved. Monica seconded the motion. A vote was taken and none were opposed.  Motion carried, and we now have approved erratas. Kathryn will forward the minutes to Mary documenting the vote and approval.  Mary will then post the errata documents to the OASIS Standards page.

6. 
Other items: 


Kathryn will be working on the presentation for the Metadata Registries Open Forum in July, and will post a draft for review early next week.  Farrukh is working on proposals for new features for v4.0 and plans to have something out by end of summer.  Monica will be on vacation most of July, and Farrukh will be on vacation the first two weeks of July. The TC agreed to cancel the July 12th meeting.

6. 
Next meeting: June 28 at 8:00 am PT
